
 

 

 

Peacekeepers to Launch new Web Series 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 19, Kenténha/October 2020) The Kahnawake Peacekeepers are 
pleased to announce the launch of ‘Just the Facts,’ a web series exclusive to 
Facebook. 
 
‘Just the Facts’ will be your opportunity to ask the Kahnawake Peacekeepers 
questions on a wide variety of topics, from the comfort of your own home. No topic 
is off limits, though we will not be releasing information on individuals or ongoing 
investigations. 
 
To participate, simply send a private message to the Peacekeepers’ Facebook 
page. For example: 
 
“I have a question for ‘Just the Facts,’ how do I contest a speeding ticket?” 
 
Your questions will be collected and answered during an episode of ‘Just the 
Facts,’ adding a new level of accountability and transparency to the community of 
Kahnawake. 
 
“The goal is to have new episodes weekly,” said Peacekeeper Public Relations 
Officer Kyle Zachary. “Of course, this will be dependent on the amount of 
questions received from the public week to week.” 
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